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His Holiness Patriarch Kirill meets with delegation
of the Patriarchate of Constantinople
On 9 July 2018, at his working residence in Chisty Lane in Moscow, His Holiness Patriarch Kirill met
with members of a delegation of the Patriarchate of Constantinople – Metropolitans Emmanuel of
France and Bartholomew of Smyrna.

Representing the Russian Orthodox Church at the meeting were also Metropolitan Hilarion of
Volokolamsk, chairman of the Moscow Patriarchate’s Department for External Church Relations, and
Archpriest Nikolai Balashov, DECR vice-chairman.

The participants in the meeting discussed various issues pertaining to the preservation of the inter-
Orthodox unity.
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